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Items to share with your post members at your next post meeting or to display on the bulletin board. 

Deadline Extension for CPR’S: Has Your Post Turn One In? 

The Consolidated Post Report (CPR) was established in 1975 in order to assist departments in the documenta-

tion of the various activities a specific post has done during the twelve-month reporting period, June 1 through 

May 31. The CPR may be the most beneficial document the post will complete. The post’s information, com-

bined with that of other posts, is used when the National Commander and others testify on Capitol Hill as 

mandated by our federal charter. Each post has a story to tell and when we speak collectively our strength is 

magnified.  

Deadline to submit your Consolidated Post Report has been extended to July 15.  

If you haven’t turned in a CPR now is the time to do it. The CPR can be filled out online in MyLegion or you 

can contact Deanna in Membership at 517-220-2756 or member@michiganlegion.org for assistance.  

Update on Post Membership Card Shipments: 
 
The 2023 membership cards have arrived at Dept. HQ and we have sent out 302 packages 
within the last week to those Posts that have submitted their 2023 membership forms.  
 
To see if your Post hasn't sent in the required forms, visit www.michiganlegion.org and click 
the link titled "Post Forms Still Needed".  
 
The required forms can be found at www.michiganlegion.org/forms under the heading "Post 
Adjutant". These forms can be scanned and emailed to Deanna (member@michiganlegion.org) 
or sent by USPS.  
 
Don't delay! Submit your forms as soon as possible to receive your 2023 membership cards to 
provide to your Post's members. 
 
SAL Membership Cards: 
We are still waiting to receive  membership cards for the Sons of the American Legion from 
National. We are not sure when they will be received but once we have them we will get them 
shipped out.  

Important Numbers: 

Don’t Face the VA Alone!  Use an American Legion accredited Veteran Service Officer.  Find one 

near you by calling 313-964-6641. 

Michigan Veterans Affairs Agency:  800– mich-vet (642-4883) 

Veteran Suicide Hotline—800– 273-8255 

VA Veteran Homeless resources—877-424-3838  

Department of Michigan Headquarters: 517-371-4720 
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July 20 - 23 - JSSP American Legion National  

                     Championship  

July 27-30- Class AA Baseball State Tournament  
        in Mt. Pleasant. 
 
July 27-30- Class A Baseball State Tournament  

        in Trenton.  

 

August 2022: SPECIAL EVENT 

August 3-7- American Legion Great Lakes           
        Regional Baseball Tournament  held in  
       Midland.  

Important Dates for 2022  American Legion Programs 
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